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Telephone call 

Bill Alexander (ACA) and Neil Stevenson (CEO – SLCC) 

18 March 2020 

 

Bill Alexander (BA) confirmed the ACA did not have issues to raise and were content with the SLCC 
position.   

 

BA asked if a formal response was needed and NS noted in the circumstances (coronavirus), and 
unless they had issues to raise, it was not. 

 

   

 


